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From: Amy Weigel <amy@frickeprinting.com>

Date: May 7, 2014 at 9:13:52 AM CDT

To:James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org>

Cc: <dkoski@manitowoc.org>, <bmanis1110@gmail.com>, Jim Muenzenmeyer
<jmuenzenmeyer@manitowoc.org>

Subject: building permit fee waived

Reply-To: <amy@frickeprinting.com>

HiJim...

The Friends of the Manitowoc Family Aquatic Center Board are asking the city of Manitowoc to waive
the fees for the building permits for the construction of the Miniature Golf course. The Miniature golf
course will be a gift to the city of Manitowoc from the Friends of the Manitowoc Family Aquatic Center
Board.

A special note...from our conversation on Monday at the council meeting, there was permission granted
to move the fence at the aquatic center and put the underground electrical in for the miniature golf
course. This will be done the week of May 12"-May 16", This process will need to be complete before
the aquatic center is filled with the water for season 5 of the facility.

All insurance papers on the miniature golf construction company and sub-contractors have been
submitted to the city Engineering and attorney.

If you have any question please let me know
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Vice President
Fricke Printing Service Inc

2011 South 14" Street
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